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NZART AGM Saturday 5th September 2020 

YES, the NZART AGM is still going ahead at Alert Level 2 on Saturday 5th September 2020 

commencing at 10:30 am at the Brentwood Hotel Wellington. 

The NZART AGM and AREC Annual Meeting are free to attend if you are a financial member 

of NZART. If you are not a financial member you cannot attend. 

We have had a considerable number register their interest in attending the AGM in person, the 

maximum number for the venue has now being reached. (Please do not turn up on the day if 

you have not registered.) 

A ZOOM Conference meeting is available for people who register early. 

This ZOOM meeting will be limited to 100 (hundred) online attendees.  If you wish to register, 

please send me your contact email address to nzart@nzart.org.nz so we can send you the link 

invitation to join. This must be received by Friday 28 August 2020, at the latest.  

If, once you have sent me this address, and you do not receive an invitation to join the AGM 

meeting via Zoom by 1 September 2020, please contact me ASAP. 

Under Alert Level 2 we must maintain safe physical distancing where possible at no less than 

one-metre distance. 

If you are feeling unwell, please do not attend. Face coverings are strongly encouraged if you 

are to be in close contact with others. 

You will be required to register on the day at the venue and prior to entering the NZART AGM. 

This is to comply with the Governments COVID-19 tracing protocols. A registration desk will 

be setup for this purpose. 

NB: the face-to-face NZART AGM and AREC annual meeting will only be held if we remain at 

COVID-19 Alert 2 or Level 1. Should we move to Level 3, NZART Council will advise the 

format of the AGM to be followed, as it will not be possible to hold a face-to-face meeting. 

Debby Morgan ZL2DL 
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